
REPORT ON THE LECTURE OF ELECTORAL AWARENESS: 

A Lecture on Electoral Awareness was held on 21March, 2023, Tuesday at 12 noon in LT2&3 of the 

college under the aegis of the Electoral Literacy Cell of Gokhale Memorial Girls' College. The talk was 

given by Prof. Biswanath Chakravorty, Professor of Political Science, Rabindra Bharati University. The 

target group was mainly the students who had just attained electoral age. The talk was extremely 

educative and touched on the various modes  of representation and rationale behind and laws on 

delimitation of constituencies to keep alive the spirit of democracy as also the efficacy of the principle 

of universal adult franchise. The session was extremely lively and interactive with the active 

participation of both the students and the teachers. The Principal of the College, Dr Atashi Karpha 

added a lot of weight to the session by presenting her valuable views on the issue in her welcome 

address. The session was well attended. The total  number of students attending the talk was 225 and 

21 teachers also attended the programme. The resume of the speaker is attached herewith as also 

the attendance sheet and the feedback. 

 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


